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Sent: Monday, February 24, 2014 11:40 PM
To: Abrams, Jeffrey

Cc: 'Gila Martow'; "Anthony Exec'; cteodoro@sympatico.ca; 'Frank Greco'; mimi.robertson@rogers.com; 'Robert Kenedy';
phyllis@chocolateconcepts.ca; shesdalinterbiz2004@yahoo.ca; ellena@mantella.ca; ‘The WWHA, Inc.'

Subject: RE: status with task force report-tuesday
Hi Jeffrey,

The members of the task force have been surveyed and consulted as we understand the ratepayer policy review
report will be received on Feb 25th, and referred to staff for a future report. We understand this is a normal
process when it comes to policy matters.

We respectfully request, the recommendation be amended to provide this matter return to a fiture evening
meeting--at the earliest opportunity-- to allow open communication, consultation and discussion. This is a
practice Council generally has accepted as witnessed by the fact Council now is considering for an upcoming
evening meeting the secondary suites task force report.

Bermnie DiVona, Co-Chair

P.S. Gila Martow has stepped down as co-chair as she has been elected to the office of MPP.



